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MINUTES 

 

I. Program Approvals 

 
Luann distributed a memo dated October 18, 2018 from the Chancellor’s Office re: Curriculum 
Update from Jackie Escajeda. 
 
Cuesta had several programs sent back from the CO saying they needed regional 
recommendations for long-standing programs.  John asked to explore ways with the regional 
deans to make recommendations as a fast track with less paperwork, but recommendation 
approval noted in the SCCRC minutes.   
 
Luann shared that on the recent Regional Chairs call, there was confusion about substantive 
changes and when they needed regional recommendation approval.   
 
Margaret said that as more units are added to a certificate, going from a locally-approved 
certificate to a Chancellor’s Office Certificate of Achievement (making it an official “new 
program”), it should have LMI and show regional discussion and recommendation.   
 
ACTION:   Luann will contact the Chancellor’s Office 
  Talk to Adele about accessing sub-regional LMI and for contacting other regions 
   

II. NOVA and fiscal reporting 

 
Everyone has invoiced for SWP 16-17. There are a few outstanding items for 17-18.  
We need set up a NOVA meeting between now and the end of the fiscal year.  If the project 
doesn’t span multiple years, it will disappear in NOVA.  Following are NOVA contacts: 
 
Cuesta – Sabrina, Jennifer Madrid, Emily and John C 
VCCCD – Larry Maher, deans, grant directors, and Emily Day 
SBCC – Alan 
AHC – Margaret, Eric Smith 
AVC – Laureano and Rosie 
COC – Harriett and Carolyn Shaw 

SCCRC Dean’s Meeting 

May 3, 2019    9:00 – 9:45 am   

Pierpont Inn, Ventura 

 

http://www.sccrcolleges.org/
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Nothing has been released on Perkins.  Jean-Claude is our new project monitor.  They are 
anticipating a cut from the federal government and to expect 20% less.  The Perkins 
application hasn’t been released.  Perkins V becomes effective in July, 2020, so 19-20 will be a 
transition year.   
 
There will be more focus in Perkins V on programs and less on equipment.  
It allows outreach down to 5th grade.  Perkins V is big on transition from K12 to college, equity, 
etc., but because CA doesn’t allow for Perkins to pay for student clubs and travel, CCCAOE 
could possibly advocate for this as the feds allow it.   

 
ACTION:   Harriett will bring this up to the CCCAOE Board.   

The RCs will contact Gary Adams about an update about Perkins from the 
Chancellor’s Office. 

 
Laura Casillas is going to replace Robin Harrington as the Perkins expert at the Chancellor’s 
Office. lcasilla@cccco.edu 

 
III. Annual Planning Meeting in Cambria 

 
Luann asked Lee Yarborough to submit a proposal to lead the Compression Planning exercise 
at the Retreat for SWP 2020 plan.   
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